
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

Week 6 
Celebrating being 

HOOKED ON LEARNING  
Rooms 1,2,3,6 and 7

  The Nga Kakano Teachers, from the left.
Mrs Tatere: Leader of the Junior 
School
Mrs O’Connor: Room 2
Mrs Pearce: Room 1
Mrs Rutherford, team leader:Room 7 
Miss Oats: Room 3.
Mrs Devonport: Room 6
                              

     Welcome to new students, whanau 
and caregivers in the Nga Kakano 
team, including  Mrs Pearce - in Room 
1.
                              



                    Autumn

Each week we 

practice our 

large ball skills 

in our team.

We went to the  back field and had lots 
of fun playing in the Autumn leaves with 
our friends.

Thank you to all our fabulous whanau for your ongoing 
support, especially on our special days and with our new 

Structured Literacy home learning.



Lockdown Practice
Yesterday, we conducted a school-wide lockdown exercise under the guidance 
of Harrison Tew®.  We are pleased to inform you that our students responded 
safely, maturely and with a nature of controlled urgency.

Greening Taupo Community Arbor Day 
planting day



Diary Dates
Week 6 11 June Powhiri for New Students and Families 9.15am

Week 6 11 June Cycle Skills Room 18

Week 10 5 July Paid Union Meeting for Teachers

Week 10 8 July Mid Year Reports come home

Week 10 9 July Last day of Term 2

Term 3 26 July First day of Term 3

Term 3 9 August Teacher Only Day - Parent Teacher Interviews

Taupo Winter Festival
The Malcolm Flowers Insurances Taupo Winter Festival 
is back these July school holidays. From Friday 9th – 
Sunday 25th July there are 30+ events on for the whole 
family.
More information can be found at 
www.taupowinterfestival.co.nz

One of the performers in the Chaotic Cargo Ship grew 
up in Taupo and was a student at Taupo Primary - Aidin 
Ralfe.  Taupo Primary School has been offered a 
discount of 10% on tickets.  Just use the code: 
TAUPOPRIMARY at the checkout :)
Tickets and show info here: 
https://www.taupowinterfestival.co.nz/events/circus/

School Uniform Reminder
We would like to remind students, parents and caregivers that as per our 
uniform policy, students should be wearing the correct uniform which includes 
school tops and black bottoms.  Sports jumpers/jackets, even with the logo, are 
not part of our uniform.  Students with the incorrect tops will be given one to 
borrow.

Important Message
There is a Paid Union Meeting for teachers, during the day, on Monday 5th of July (Week 10).  
We are in the process of working with our union members to plan what the school day will 
look like.  We will keep you updated in the next newsletter with what is happening.

https://www.google.com/url?q=http://www.taupowinterfestival.co.nz/&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1623288496828000&usg=AOvVaw3Eudt-UolA-8I-scNSW7s5
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.taupowinterfestival.co.nz/events/circus/&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1623288496829000&usg=AOvVaw2HKgKca_9u_eowhZeW4gHO




Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
Taupo Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are supporting 
safer swimmers at Taupo Primary School


